
NOTICE OF CDSSD WASTEWATER RATE HEARING 
 

The Town of Silver Creek will hold the Annual Rate Hearing for the Castle Danger Wastewater 
System on Tuesday April 11, 2023, at 6:30 p.m. for the purpose of establishing annual sewer 
rates. The meeting will be held at 1924 Town Road, Two Harbors in the Board Meeting Room.  
Appeal in person at the hearing or submit appeal by email to silvercreek@frontiernet.net, or US 
mail to 1924 Town Road, Two Harbors, MN 55616 by April 11.  Appeals must include name, full 
address and phone number. 
 
 
      Alison Oftedahl, Clerk 
      Town of Silver Creek 
        


